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Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org> Tue, May 6, 2014 at 10:48 AM
To: Etta Armstrong <etta.armstrong@lacity.org>

--------- Forwarded message----------
From: Maxplanar <maxpianar@gmai!.com>
Date: Tue, May 6, 2014 at 10:03 AM
Subject: Supporting Planning & Land Use Management Motion 140518 
To: adam.iid@lacity.org

Heilo,

I am a resident of Laurel Canyon, and am writing in support of Council Motion 1406518 to prepare and present an 
ordinance to create a Wildlife Corridor in the easter Santa Monica Mountains area. We have a wonderful 
opportunity to build an area of pastoral flora and fauna in the heart of this city unlike any other major metropolis, 
and in pursuit of that, our wildlife needs access and protection.

I would welcome your support of this Motion.

Philip Owens 
8185 Gould Ave 
Los Angeles 
CA 90046

Adam R. Lid 
Legislative Assistant I 
Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services

Yl

Sharon Gin
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
213.978.1074
Sharon.Gin@lacity.org
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